
 
 

 
1044 Central Street, Suite 203 

Stoughton, MA   02072 

(781) 297 – 9600 

 

 

July 10, 2020   
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
2 1 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: Docket No. IR 20-004 
Investigation into Rate Design Standards for Electric Vehicle Charging Stations 
and Electric Vehicle Time of Day Rates 
 
 
Director Howland: 
 
The New England Convenience Store and Energy Marketers Association (NECSEMA) requests 
that the following staff below be added to the service list for this docket: 
 
Jon Shaer, Executive Director, NECSEMA (Jon@necsema.net) 
Brian Moran, Director Government Affairs, NECSEMA (Brian@necsema.net) 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your 
consideration of this important matter.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   

 
Brian P. Moran  
Director of Government Affairs  
Brian@necsema.net|(781) 297-9600 ext. 5 


